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02/08/2020  21:24:522020/3191/T OBJ Catherine Max Re. application to fell Lawson Cypress at 4 Boscastle Road.

I object to this application and propose that moderate pruning would be an acceptable alternative. The tree is 

not diseased and does not pose a structural threat to adjacent properties. More positively, it makes a 

distinctive contribution to the leafy neighbourhood of Dartmouth Park, providing shade and natural habitat all 

year round. Removal of this tree would leave a substantial corner block bare, exposing houses on Boscastle, 

Darmouth Park and Laurier Roads exposed to heat and noise. Retaining the tree, while maintaining it 

appropriately, is in line with the council and Neighbourhood Plan priorities for conservation, climate change 

mitigation and biodiversity.
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